Steven Liang

From: Ruth Rodgers <thebookofruth@hotmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 15, 2023 6:18 PM

To: WaterRateBoard

Subject: Testify the increase

External Email Notice. This email comes from outside of City government. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender.

Ruth Rodgers

Concerned about the increase.....

thebookofruth@hotmail.com
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